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Ensure all who enter our doors feel welcomed, connected, loved.

Student Learning
● PBIS behavior rotation stations were visited by all students the first day of school.
● WING - What I Need to Grow time is being implemented in all grade levels this year to support the

diverse learning needs of all students.
● Fastbridge math and ELA assessments are in progress.
● Check N’ Connect started with students in grades K-5 in each of the 13 groups.
● 5th Grade Blue Jay Buddies are in leadership roles at AES and assist daily.

Community Connections
● AES and district staff helped with morning clean up during the Athens Fair, participated in

the Fun Run, and walked in the Athens Fair Parade
● AES Open House was held on August 25
● Grandparents Day Parade was on Friday, September 16, it was fun for all!
● Students in grades 3-5 will attend a presentation by Emmanuel Ofosu Yeboah on September

20th.  He is a remarkable young man from Ghana who was born with a physical disability.
MCSE and our district worked in conjunction with other districts to offer this presentation.

● AES Staff will be selling concessions during the Athens football game on September 23rd.

Workforce Development
● Staff participated in several trainings before the start of school which included technology, safety,

curriculum and student assessment.
● AES welcomed several new staff to our building and team.
● The PLC (Professional Learning Communities) process was rolled out during the September staff

meeting.
● The district Mentors and Mentees met and started reading the Teacher 50 by Barute Kafele.



AES in Action!


